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REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS Matthew Staton

PUBLIC NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS SEALED PROPOSALS
FOR LEGAL/TECHNICAL PROFESSIONAL SERVICES RELATING TO THE AMERICAN RESCUE PLAN ACT OF
2021 (ARPA)

The Town Council of Council of Bakersville, North Carolina requests sealed qualifications from interested and
qualified organizations to provide professional legal and technical guidance regarding the American Rescue Plan
Act of 2021 (ARPA) funds. ARPA funds will be used to fund the professional consulting services contract.

The contract period for this program will begin on May 1, 2022, and expire on December 31, 2026, with the option
for renewal for three additional one-year periods contingent upon availability of funds and offeror performance.

The RFQ may be available, beginning March 22, 2022, from the Town Council of Bakersville, North Carolina by
contacting Mayor Charles Vines at (828) 688-2113 or (828) 385-0025 or mayor@bakersvillenc.com This Notice and
the RFQ available online at https://www.bakersville.com

Proposal Deadline: All submittals must be received the by Bakersville Town Council on or before 1:00 pm on July
10, 2022. Faxed or emailed responses will not be accepted or considered. All proposals must be in a sealed
envelope and marked with the offeror's name and ‘CONFIDENTIAL — RFQ Legal/Technical Professional Services
relating to the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021. Envelopes which not sealed will not be accepted.

Proposals should be mailed or hand delivered to:
Bakersville Town Council, 26 South Mitchell Avenue, Bakersville, NC 28705
Attn: Mayor Charles Vines
RE: Legal/Technical Professional Services Relating to the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 RFQ Submission

All inquiries regarding this solicitation should be emailed to Charles Vines, Mayor at mayor@bakersvillenc.com

The Bakersville Town Council reserves the right to reject any and/or all qualifications, to waive technicalities, to re-
advertise, and to proceed in the best interest of Bakersville.

Submittals will review and finalist interviewed in accordance with Federal procurement standards. Published in the
Mitchell News Journal March 21, 2022
Posted on the Town and County websites
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